
The Presbytery of Utah Workers' Compensation Insurance policy for 2024 - 2025 

is being provided by Cincinnati Causality Company.  We have been working with 

our insurance representative from the Insurance Board, Marc Gerardis, to keep our 

premiums for 2024 stable compared to last year. 

 

As in prior years, each individual church is responsible for its share of the 

premium.  That share is dependent upon the reported net payroll within the two 

categories of 1) professional and clerical and 2) all other employees.   

 

For those churches with a childcare center, there is a third category of all childcare 

employees.   

 

The Presbytery pays your premiums in advance, so please forward your payment to 

the Presbytery of Utah.  

 

When making claims for 2024, contact Cincinnati Insurance Company.  The phone 

number for Cincinnati Workers’ Compensation claims is 877-246-3461.  The 

policy number will be EWC0596739-P000728300.   
 

Your Treasurers received this letter via email, and your church was mailed this 

letter, in December 2023. These letters had your individual church premiums listed 

and the church’s options for payment. 
 


